## **Stewart Broome**

From:

rodger goodsor.

Sent:

14 November 2017 17:19

To:

Licensina

Subject:

Re: Licence Holder News

Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:

Follow up Flagged

Categories:

Stewart

with regards to the price increase

it seem that taxi drivers are having to pay more and more each year, with less and less work coming in !!!

we feel that the increase is very high, some owner drivers will struggle with the extra costs. the fare/ rates have not increased since November 2013, work is harder to come by due to the number of taxis licensed in Ely, as taxi drivers we would like to see the meter rate changed perhaps so that it starts to change after the first 1/10 of a mile instead of after the first mile, with a fixed start rate as we have now

regards Julie & Rodger Goodson

J R Cars

From: Licensing < Licensing@eastcambs.gov.uk >

Sent: 11 October 2017 17:21

To: Stewart Broome

Subject: Licence Holder News

Dear Licence Holder

Please note, a new update has been posted on our Licence Holder News webpage regarding the annual fees review and the taxi rank improvement works.

Licence Holder News

Kind regards

Licensing

ECDC Private and Confidential Notice The information contained in this e-mail is intended for the named recipients only. If you are not the intended recipient you may not copy, distribute or take any action or reliance on it. Opinions expressed are those of the individual and do not necessarily represent the opinions of East Cambridgeshire District Council. If you have received this e-mail in error please notify the sender immediately by using the e-mail address or by telephoning 01353 665555. Please note that this e-mail has